> Subject:	LP Eligibility Meeting


> 


As a reminder, a follow-up meeting to the workshop on load profiling will be held, on Wednesday, July 16, 9am-12pm, at the California Public Utilities Commission, 505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco, Hearing Room A. 





The purpose of the meeting will be to further discuss eligibility issues  and exemptions for customers with maximum demands between 20 kW and 50 kW.


> 


> Toby Tyler, PG&E





